
                                                  Alumni Report 2015-2016

 Alumni  Association  started  functioning  in  Sree  Narayana  training
College, Nedunganda from 2005 onwards. The college established in 1958
has a strong Alumni Association with members in the field of teaching and in
various  other  fields.  As  always,  the  year  2015-2016  also  witnessed
programmes and functions organized by the association.

 Many meetings were held for the proper functioning of the ALUMNI.
The  meetings  were  presided  over  by  the  President,  Dr.  Ushakumary,
Principal.   Dr.  Madhuraraj,  Working  President,  ALUMNI,  Dr.  Rany  S.,
Secretary,  ALUMNI  and  other  members  of  the  Association  attended  the
meetings. Annual Alumni Day Celebrations and the General Body Meeting
of ALUMNI Association for the year 2015-2016 was decided to be held on
09-01-2016. 

There  was a  huge gathering on the  ALUMNI DAY in the  College
Auditorium.  Alumni  Members  shared Nostalgic  moments,  Honoured their
Respected Teachers,  had lunch and photo sessions in the forenoon. In the
afternoon they gathered for the General Body meeting. The meeting strongly
recommended the need for a Fund Accumulation for the smooth functioning
of  ALUMNI  Association.  This  was  strongly  supported  by  the  members
including Sri. Prithviraj, Sri. Sarasangan and Dr. Sindhya.

Dr.  Sarala,  Former  Faculty  of  the  College  contributed  a  sum  of
RS.10000 for the Fund. Dr. Rany S., Secretary of ALUMNI and Faculty of
the College gave Rs. 5000 and many others too offered to gave their share.
The meeting ended in the evening and Dr. Sindhya, Treassurer of ALUMNI
Association proposed the Vote of Thanks. It was a warm experience for all
the  members  who  came  on  the  day.   Alumni  Members  returned  with  a
wholehearted mind filled with happiness and joy.


